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Calendar 2023 – 24 
There were 10 NBEA representatives that served on the calendar committee in addition to the 
administrators.  The calendar is set to accommodate the building project.  The biggest changes 
are: 

 Three (3) Teacher Institute Days at the beginning of the year, but administrators and 

teachers feel this will allow time for professional development, required trainings, and 

collaboration to occur. 

 1:00 pm dismissal monthly vs. Wednesday at one-hour dismissal.  The change will allow 

teachers and staff to be more productive in getting curriculum and building initiatives 

accomplished. 

 Graduation date tentatively set for May 12, 2024. 

Summer School  
See attached proposal. 
 
Pre-Bid Information 

 The scope of Work for the early bid package is Precast Architectural Concrete Wall 

Panels (material and installation) and main electrical gear (equipment only).  

 The reason for the early bid package is due to long lead times in order to keep the 

construction schedule as previously presented. 

 Bids will be due on Friday, March 10th at 10:00 AM 

 Advertisement for Bids can go out the day after the board approves the motion.  

High School Math Change 

 The decision to go from Integrated math (Math 1, Math 2, Math 3) back to the traditional 
math (Algebra 1, Geometry, Algebra 2) was made beginning with freshman graduating in 
2027.   

 
School Meal Standards Comparison 

 Attached you will see the recommended school meal standards by the USDA in 
comparison to what is currently approved.  My plan is to communicate these out to 
parents and students once approved. 

 
Return to Learn – 6 Month Review 
This is a requirement.  No changes at this time. 
 
Solar Update 
There have been two meetings with the building project engineers, facilities directors, and the 
solar company.  The specific equipment has been scoped out for the building project as well as 
the equipment at NBE. 
 
Update on Design Development 
BLDD architect Kayla Peck will share the progress that has been made on the building project. 

 


